
 
From: WordPress [mailto:wordpress@npf.ie]  
Sent: 02 November 2017 14:11 
To: National Planning Framework 
Subject: Ireland 2040 Submission from Shauna Mc Gahon 
 
Name: Shauna 
Surname: Mc Gahon 

 
 

  
  

 
 
 
Message: 
I am deeply concerned at the lack of foresight in omitting Drogheda from the draft national planning 
framework. 
 
It is making me reconsider where I would like to settle and raise my kids. 
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